
March 31, 2024 

Outreach Report 

The Outreach is now called Dunbar Gram Dermatology Outreach. Instead of 

veterinarians the outreach is for students.  The first new outreach was held in November 

2023 at PEI University. Dr. Sonja Zabel and Meghan Solc were our speakers and did an 

excellent job.  We had 18 third and fourth year veterinary students participate. The 

students were very engaged and seemed happy with the program. At this time one of 

the students has already been accepted to a dermatology internship. 

We also want to thank Stallergenes-Greer for their generous support. They are willing to 

support two Outreaches per year at $20,000 per Outreach. 

We already have our two Outreaches for 2024 set. In April we will be at the University of 

Florida and in the fall the outreach will be at Virginia Tech. 

The budget for 2023 is attached below. 

 

Thank you for your time 

Sincerely  

Dawn Logas 

 

Expenses Dermatology Outreach 
Airfare-Diana, Sonja, Meghan $ 2,718.17 
Transp, Food, Hotel $ 3,450.38 
Food/Bev -AVC $ 1,564.62 
Honorariums 
Sonja $ 2,000.00 
Roubina $ 500.00 
Charlie $ 500.00 
Sub Total $ 10,733.17 
Planning Cost $ 5,000.00 
Total $ 15,733.17 
Proposed Budget 16,100. 


